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Last month was challenging for sports car enthusiasts in San 

Diego. We all expect the heat to go up and the top to come 

down during August, but highs of 110 degrees!! So, we all 

decided to do our Annual Moonlight Cruise. 

Events this month have an exciting line-up with a visit to the 

“Best Private Classic Car Collection” in San Diego. We have also 

been invited back to the “Motor Transportation Museum”. 

You can see all the details for these two events and other Club 

Information as you browse our website.  Come Join Us. 

 


